Developmént Management
Environment Directorate

London Borough of Richmond

29 Alder Road,
Sw14 8ER

14th May, 2022

Re your letter of 14 04.22 on the development of the former Stag Brewery | am
totally against the present plans. The plans as envisaged are going to create
such a huge increase in the density of population, which in turn will create a vast
increase in traffic which will make the Lower Richmond Road permanently
logjammed.

The Lower Richmond Road is already full of traffic, particularly since
Hammersmith Bridge has been closed. To envisage masses more cars, buses
and people pouring out onto that road will make for total congestion all the time
and a vast increase in fumes. Add to that hundreds more pupils from a
secondary school coming and going there will be a permanent logjam of traffic
and an absolute nightmare at rush hours.

This project is absolute madness, creating traffic chaos all around the entire
area. | am totally against it. There is simply no access or exit point along that
road for the density of population that is outlined in the plans.

Yours sincerely,
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Ellen |. Gasper (Mrs)



